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CREDIT UNION

September 6, 2024
Dear Member,

Thank you for your membership in Blaze Credit Union. As we continue on this journey with you, we
constantly strive to provide you with the best products possible.

As you may know, in order to be a member in Blaze you must maintain one share with a par value of
$10. That share is held in a primary share account and the credit union places a hold on the $10.

On October 7, 2024 we will be rebranding the Puppy Pal Savings to Puppy Pal Share Savings and
the Pathfinder Savings to Pathfinder Share Savings. These accounts will become your primary share
account holding your $10 minimum share in Blaze.

To ensure you have full access to all of your funds, Blaze will be depositing $10 into your Puppy Pal Share
Savings or Pathfinder Share Savings account and placing a hold on it to establish your par value share.

Please contact us if you have any questions at 651.215.3500 or 888.347.7473.
We look forward to continuing to serve your financial needs in the future on your road of life.
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